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Date: 20 March 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer

Following government recommendations for schools to offer a limited service during the coronavirus pandemic we would like to assure you that you will still be able to access help and support from the special school nursing service. 
During this time you  can continue to get support and advice from the special school nursing service by either emailing:

BCHNT.holidaycoverssnteam@nhs.net Or Telephone: 0121 466 4270 OR 0121 465 2622.

The email and telephone lines will be staffed Monday to Friday 08:30 – 16:00 and staff will be able to support or advise as required.  If you email or leave a message outside these times staff will be in contact with you when they return
Please check www.birminghamcommunity.nhs.uk for any information about other services.
Kind Regards
Hannah Dyson – Clinical Lead and Caroline Moore Service Manager 
Special School Nursing Service
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  Do you need this information in another language or format?
If you require this information in an alternative language or format such as Braille or large print, or in a different language please contact customer services on 0800 917 2855.



Special School Nursing Service


West Heath Hospital


Ward 10


Rednal Rd


Birmingham


B38 8HR


Tel: 0121 466 4270 or 0121 465 2622 


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:BCHNT.holidaycoverssnteam@nhs.net" �BCHNT.holidaycoverssnteam@nhs.net�


 











 











[image: image4.jpg]NHS

Birmingham
Community Healthcare
NHS Foundation Trust




[image: image5.jpg]Better Care: Healthier Communities

.{i\



[image: image2.jpg]                                             [image: image3.png]
                                                     





